
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
    
     August 13, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Sumter STEAM is a charter school authorized by the South Carolina Public Charter School 
District. 
 
 This letter confirms that Sumter STEAM has a current and active charter in the state 
of South Carolina, and is accredited by virtue of having an approved and active charter in South Carolina. 
 
Sumter STEAM is in the process of obtaining their School Identification Number (SIDN), so that they can 
move forward with the NCES process.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Emily Paul at 803-960-9686. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emily Paul 
 
SC Public Charter School District, Chief Program Officer 
 

   

 

 
 

Superintendent:  

   Chris Neeley 

 

Board of Trustees:  
   John Payne, Chairman  

   Cyndi Mosteller, Vice Chairman 

   Kathleen Bounds, Secretary   

Keith Callicutt, PhD 

Kip D. Miller 

   Teresa Pope, PhD 

    

    

    

 


